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24th May 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Spring Fayre at St Norbert’s Church 
St Norbert’s Church would like to say thank you to everyone who supported their Spring Fayre last 
Saturday.  They said it was lovely to see everybody and they raised an amazing £710.50 for church 
funds.   
 
Proposed Visit to PGL – Boreatton Park – Children currently in Years 3, 4 and 5 
We are currently looking into a visit to PGL Boreatton Park next year leaving on Friday 24th May and 
returning on Monday 27th May 2024. This will be over the Bank Holiday weekend and into the first 
part of the Whitsun Holiday. 
 
Due to rising costs in accommodation and transport, the cost of the visit will be approximately £280 
per child. This does not include the cost of hiring bedding which has also increased to £16.50.   
 
In addition, the cost is based on the maximum number of 30 children taking part and could, of course, 
increase to cover the cost of transport, should fewer children wish to take part. 
 
A payment plan to pay for the visit in instalments can be put in place. However, the visit would need 
to be paid in full before the end of this year. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, and to enable us to decide whether this visit is viable, could 
you please email admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk to confirm before Monday 5th June. As soon as we 
know the numbers wishing to attend, we can then work out the actual cost of the visit. The cost will 
then be confirmed and non-refundable deposits taken at that point. Should the cost of the visit 
increase because of the low number of children wishing to take part, the visit may not go ahead. 
 
Please let me know if you require any information regarding this visit. 
 
Collection from School 
Please do remember to contact the school office during the day if you are unable to collect your own 
child so that staff know to expect someone other than a parent who will be providing the current 
password. If you have not contacted the office, we will need to contact you for confirmation before 
we hand over your child, even though the person collecting may have the correct password. Thank 
you for your understanding and for supporting our efforts to keep children safe. 
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Staffing Update 
I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Pitois has been appointed on a permanent basis following a 
rigorous recruitment and selection procedure. We wish her every success in her career with us at Saint 
Norbert’s.  
  
Sunny Weather 
We continue to enjoy great weather at the moment. Please would you send your child to school with 
an appropriate sun hat so that they can play outside with some protection. Sun cream should be 
applied before coming to school and in accordance with the product instructions.  

 
Half-term Holiday 

School closes on Friday 26th May for the half term holiday and re-opens on Monday 5th June.  
The Goldstar Out of School club will be open as usual on the afternoon of Friday 26th. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
A Dawson 


